

## Griffith Club of America

February 9, 1979

Here it is; the first cry for help from the Griffith Club. The front nose plaques are about to be duplicated. We are going to run fifty of these gems unless we have an initial need for more. We need the down payment to start production; and we need it soon. If many requests come in, the fifty limit will be raised. Here's the deal: You may now purchase now, in advance, any number of badges at a reduced cost of \$30.+1.50 handling. The \$31.50 each must be received with February postmark. For multiple orders, the cost will be \$30.00 each after the initial \$31.50.

After the February deadline, the cost will be \$40.00 each till gone. It will not be likely a second batch will be made unless another 25 badges are preordered. The increased cost is to offset the private loan needed for the initial run cost.

These badges are a one piece duplicate of the original front badge on the Griffith 200 and 400 series. They will not be chromed, but will be painted to match the original. The badges are being hand painted, at low cost, but are available unfinished to people who wish to chrome and/or paint the badges themselves. Unfinished badges run \$27.00 + \$1.50 handling.

If you are ever thinking of completing the nose on your Griffith, this offer won't be around forever. Please watch the February deadline date for the reduced cost.

Joe Rauh Director



## Griffith Club of America

January 10,1979

to: Bob Rewoldt 880 Bolz Rd Carpentersville, Ill 60110

Dear Bob.

Thanks for the badge order, please send in filled out membership form if you have time. Your tips were appreciated by all. Take care, looking forward to your next letter.